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Friday 21st March 2025  

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

This week we have been thinking about ‘Jesus, the light of the world’, and 

how to draw on this strength during Lent as our guide.  

This has been another busy week, our Y6 children went to Kepplewray 

and had such a wonderful experience. A huge thank you to our staff for 

giving up their time to ensure all children had such a memorable time.  

Our Y2 children excelled themselves with our St Patrick’s Day assembly 

on Monday thank you all for attending.  

 
Reminders:  
 

• Junior Boiler: We are in the process of having a temporary boiler 
system fitted, so please bear with us whilst building works are taking 
place and follow the rules for any changes in collection and drop 
offs.  

• Thursday 27th March -Some of our children will be taking part in a 
Chess competition at Runnymede. 

• Wednesday 26th March- Parent’s meetings, please make sure you 
attend this to find out about your child’s progress. If you are not sure 
what your appointment time is please call the office. 

• Wednesday 2nd April- Eid celebration event in our infant hall 2pm-
4pm. 

• Wednesday 9th April- Easter Big Lent walk and our celebration 
event in our infant hall 2pm-4pm.  

• Thursday 10th April – End of term for children school closes at 
1pm.  
 

Thank you for your continued support 

  

Mrs G Murphy                                  Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher           Deputy Head Teacher  
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